
 

LADIES MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 
“You are Loved” Ladies Fall Retreat, IBC Fellowship 
Hall , Mon. Sept. 30 and Tue. Oct. 1, 8:30 am—2:30 
pm.  Gay Martin, Keynote  Speaker October 1.  Early 
Registration—Aug. 4-Aug. 18, $35.  Registration—
Aug .25 thru Sept. 15: $40 (Make checks payable to 
IBC.)  Attending one day only: $20.  Return 
Registration Forms with Payment to the Basket on the      
Table in the Foyer. 

 Questions: Contact Linda Wilson 352-751-0896. 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK  

Mon 11:00 am—Memorial Service 
for Gail Fitzstephens, 10:00 a.m. 

visitation  
Tue 9:00 am—Exercise Class 
Wed 10:00 am—Grief Share 

Wed 5:00 pm—Prayer Meeting   
 Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice 
Thur 2:00 pm—Son Seekers 
Fri 9:00 am—Exercise Class 

Sat 2:00 pm—Ice Cream Social 
Sat—Arnette House Christmas in July 

Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School 
Sun 10:00 am—Worship Service 

Sun 6:00 pm—Singspiration 
 
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

Exercise Class—7/30 & 8/2 
Grief Share—7/31 

Men's Fellowship—7/31 
 

Our Address, Website 
& Phone Number 

8015 SE 180TH Street 
(CR102) 

Oxford, Florida 34484  

www.ibctv.org 
352-268-2384 

 
 
 
 
 

SINGSPIRATION 

A night of singing  
Praises to God! 

Next Sunday, July 28, 6:00 pm. 
Don’t miss it! 

 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
“God with us” 

July 21, 2019 

Church Phone  352-268-2384 
 

Pastor  
Mike Dameron 

Cell Phone 352-502-3384 
pastormike@ibctv.org 

 

Administrator 
Van Reynolds 

Cell Phone 352-391-8515 
admin@ibctv.org 

 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
 Bobby Kinsey 

 

Organist 
Tom Campbell 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

OUR VISION  
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedient, 
and then live that every day.  And to define success not by the number of 
people that walk through our doors, but rather by those that walk out closer 
to the Lord.” 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do 
everything through Him who 

gives me strength.” 



 

The Missions Committee will conduct Christmas in July at the Arnette 
House in Ocala on July 27th.  The final collection day is this Wednesday, 
July 24. 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Prelude   

Theme Chorus Immanuel Pg 201 

Invocation   

Welcome and Announcements Russell Stephens  

Hymn He Keeps Me Singing 148 

Offertory Hymn Down at the Cross 252 

Offertory Prayer Vic Sherring  

Tithes and Offerings   

Doxology   

Special Music Choir and Ludy Harbaugh  

Pastoral Prayer   

Scripture Reading  Colossians 1:3-8  

Message from God “Miracles at Colossae”  

Invitational Hymn Jesus Paid It All 249 

Receiving of New Members   

Benediction   

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie Pg 389 

Next Week’s message by Pastor Mike will be “A Prisoner’s Prayer,” 
Colossians 1:9-12.   Paul, even though a prisoner, prayed for others, mostly for 
spiritual blessings. 

Ice Cream Social is this Saturday at 2:00 pm in the 
Fellowship Hall.  The Church will furnish ice cream and 
toppings.  Sign up at the Welcome Center to bring cookies, 
brownies and bars. 

 

WILDWOOD SOUP KITCHEN 
Next Sunday, July 28. Don’t forget your canned goods or  

monetary donations. 

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

Good morning!  It is wonderful to have you all with us today.  I thank the 
Lord for each of you who made the decision to worship with us this 
morning. 
 
Please join me in welcoming our newest members: Steve & Valerie Griggs 
and Norma Smith.  These are wonderful folks and please make it a point to 
introduce yourself to them.   
 

I ask that each of you remember to pray for our country and our leaders.  
Pray that they will seek the Lord’s will and direction in the decisions they 
make and the manner in which they conduct themselves.  Perhaps you, like 
me, are already tired of the political rhetoric and nonsense that floods our 
newscasts.  It seems fairly obvious to me that our country needs more of 
Jesus than anything else.  Short of a miraculous event by the Lord, the only 
way this is going to change is for us as believers to influence all those we 
can for Jesus.  We know He is sufficient and we must tell others of that fact. 
 
By now I trust everyone is aware of those who are serving on our Associate 
Pastor Search Committee.  Please continue praying for these individuals as 
they begin the process of seeking the man the Lord has prepared just for us.   
Our focus must be on His direction and guidance in this process.  This 
group has much to do, but all of this must begin with prayer.  If you have 
questions, please ask your Deacon.   
 
Those of you who missed the Mission Night last Sunday evening truly 
missed a blessing.  We were blessed with very good speakers from the 
Wycliffe Bible Translators and Military Bible Sticks respectively. Thank 
you to our Missions Committee as they did a wonderful job coordinating 
this event.   
 
We trust you feel welcome here and if you are looking for a church home, 
we pray you find where the Lord wants you to be.  Once He does that, I 
encourage you to be obedient and serve Him faithfully.  May God bless you 
all abundantly. 
 
Love and blessings to all, 
Pastor Mike  
 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do everything through Him who gives me strength.” 
 


